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Invitation to the SICI conference March 19" — 20" in Bad Kreuznach, Germany:
“Sustaining school improvement after feedback”

Dear SICI member,

It is our pleasure to invite you to the SICI conference “Sustaining school improvement after
feedback” in Bad Kreuznach, Germany (near Frankfurt/Main).

With this topic we would like to try a somewhat different and condensed workshop format
with 1 %2 days of input, group discussions in “world cafés” and — above all — exchange and
sharing of helpful documents on a platform accessible to every participant. The conference
program will focus on exchange of good practices concerning different SICI members’
activities / procedures / approaches / cooperation efforts, all of which are factors which
support and enhance school development and quality. World cafés will center on and gather
material concerning

- success factors of inspection report

- success factors of the school conference ending the inspection

- effective activities in cooperation with the school supervisory board

- effective activities in cooperation with further training institutes / CPD
- target agreements as a follow-up activity

Thus delegates are kindly asked to bring along and provide documents / guidelines /
materials — in digital form (preferred) or in hard copy — that will be made accessible to all.
We will provide WiFi (WLAN) for all participants, so please bring your own preferred tablet or
computer with you for Internet access.

The workshop will take place in the conference rooms of our AQS building in Bad Kreuznach.
Accommodation will be based in PK Parkhotel Kurhaus which is close to our conference
building.

In the attachment you will find the draft programme of the SICI-workshop, the registration
form and further general information. If you would like to attend the conference, please let
us know before 18" February.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Christiane Schonauer-Gragg
(cbsg@ags.rip.de, Tel. 0671-97001-212).

I am looking forward to welcoming you to our SICI conference in the beautiful wine region of
Rhineland-Palatinate.

Best regards

Prof. Dr. Markus Hoffer-Mehlmer
Director of AQS
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